
April Newsletter 2024

April will be a fun month with lots of outdoor playtime, weather permitting! Make sure your
child is wearing tennis shoes (Velcro works best).  No sandals, as they are very hard on your
children’s feet with rocks on the playground. Be sure to apply sunscreen and /or bug spray at
home and don’t forget to send your child’s water bottle with their name on it.
 
Registration 
Registration for our fall program has begun and we have limited spots available.  If you still
need to register, check with us that a spot is available before you make a payment. Look for
an email in July with information about open house and start dates.

Petting Zoo Fun

We will have a petting zoo on April 25th and 26th.  The children will be able to enter a
pen and pet and brush goats, rabbits, a llama, a pig and more.  

REMINDER:  APRIL tuition is due no later than Friday, April 12 th.  Avoid a late fee by
paying before this date!  MAY tuition is a half payment!

 **************************************************************************** 

Coming up in May:          

May 9th & 10th         BUBBLE PARTIES & SPLASH DAY (more info to come)

May 15th                  Graduation for Pre-k 4 Class @1pm

 

FYI: Our last days of MDO will be May Thursday and Friday, May 16 th and 17th.  (NO early
dismissal). 
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